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 May 23, 2023 

RESPONSE LETTER NO. 3 TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

Project Title: Bear Cut Bridge No. 874544 Rehabilitation 
Project No.: 20220176 (MCC 7360 Plan) 

Question from Mr. Joe Papitto, Request for Information dated 5/22/2023, 11:25  AM. Please 
see attachment. 

QUESTION:  1) The specification for Field Office provided in Addendum No. 1 states that 
the office shall be not less than 2000 square feet, the layouts provided 
show an office with much less square feet and requires only 2 desks. 
Please confirm that a 2000 square foot office is not required. 

RESPONSE: 1) Correct.  It should be 2,000 square feet.  Please ignore the layout. 

QUESTION:  2) Does the Inspector General Audit Fee of ¼% apply to this contract? 

RESPONSE: 2) Yes, this Contract is subject to a ¼ of 1% deduction from payment to the 
Inspector General.  Pursuant to Section 2-8.10 of the Code of Miami-Dade 
County, this Contract is also subject to a user access fee under the 
County’s User Access Program (UAP) in the amount of two percent (2%).  
Please refer to article 1.14 Miami-Dade County’s User Access Program 
(UAP) of the Supplementary Conditions in the Solicitation Documents. 

QUESTION:  3) Are there any Local Preference Provisions included with this Contract? 

RESPONSE: 3) The local preference will only be applied in case of a tie.  Contractor to 
abide by all SBD conditions, including but not limited to Prevailing wages, 
Resident First Training Program (RFTE), Employ Miami Dade program. 
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                                       END OF REQUEST FOR INFORMATION No. 3 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alfredo E. Muñoz, P.E. 
Chief, Capital Improvements Division 
Department of Transportation and Public Works (DTPW) 
 
AM:lh 
 
c:  

Laura Hernandez, DTPW Jacqueline Fussell, ISD Ryan Fisher, P.E. DTPW 
Jacqueline Alcina, P.E, DTPW Marcia Martin, ISD Katherine Fernandez, DTPW 
Clerk of the Board Project File  

 



From: Joseph.Papitto
To: Hernandez, Laura (DTPW)
Cc: Clerk of the Board (COC); Travis.Brilliant
Subject: RPQ No. 20220176, Bear Cut Bridge No. 874544 Rehabilitation RFI"s
Date: Monday, May 22, 2023 11:25:43 AM

EMAIL RECEIVED FROM EXTERNAL
SOURCE

Please review and respond to the following pre-bid RFI’s regarding the Bear Cut Bridge Rehabilitation
Project:
 

1. The specification for Field Office provided in Addendum No. 1 states that the office shall be
not less than 2000 square feet, the layouts provided show an office with much less square
feet and requires only 2 desks.  Please confirm that a 2000 square foot office is not required.

2. Does the Inspector General Audit Fee of ¼% apply to this contract?
3. Are there any Local Preference Provisions included with this Contract?

 
Please contact me if you need any further information.  Thank you.
 
 
Joe Papitto
Kiewit Infrastucture South Co.
1580 Sawgrass Corporate Pkwy., Ste 300
Sunrise, FL 33323
954-835-2228, Cell: 954-205-4108
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